



VEO CAMERA
We are pleased to announce that we are now using Veo Camera. This will help our coaches to Plan - Do and Review training sessions and matches.
This camera has been purchased for use by the whole Willingdon Athletic Youth FC, including coaches and Willingdon Athletic Youth players.
Once games and training sessions have been captured, the footage will be uploaded to the Veo platform. Coaches and players can then access this footage. It will be a great facility for our young players to be able to watch their games in the comfort of their own home. 
From time to time Highlights will be shared on our Social media platforms. Whilst we have asked for permission from you to share photos or videos to social media, if anyone does not want their child to be on these highlights please inform your manager immediately. Full names will never be disclosed.
If parents would like to view their child's matches, they must first be invited to register with the Veo Platform by providing their email address to the club so an invitation email can be sent out. Parents are required to not share this footage on social media or any other platforms so we comply with Safeguarding rules




